
BRETHREN IN CHRIST CHURCH 
REV. OWEN H. ALDERFER GENERAL CONFERENCE SECRETARY 

Dr. Leo G. Cox, President 
Marion College 
Marion, Indiana 

Dear President Cox: 
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102 Highland Ave. 
Ashland, Ohio 44805 

September 7, 1965 

The Fall bulletin of the National Holiness Association in­
dicates the development of the Wesleyan Theological Society. Your 
name was given as a contact for further information or membership 
information about this Society. 

As a seminary professor and a church administrator, I am 
interested in this organization. If there is any descriptive litera­
ture concerning the Wesleyan Theological Society or membership in the 
society, I should be happy to receive this. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

Owen H. Alderfer, Secretary 
General Conference of the Brethren in Christ 


